Parliament Commitee Australian Parliament Canberra



Dear Members

I write to express my concern about the instruction to dentists to harass ie. bill patients who have had work done under your government Medicare Chronic Diseae scheme for dental treatment and other services. Believing that it was your intention to fill the gap and care of them.

We are very happy with the program and the treatments we received. Being elderly I do not always know where to locate documentation given to me at the time of the appointment and may not always keep these documents and quotes for services . nor do I remember the dates of these services, asking people to do this adds alot of stress to our lives.

On behalf of myself and other elderly people , I ask you to please reconsider this directive,

Yours Sincerely

P. D A Walder